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COMMANDER’S COMMENT 

 Comrades Auxiliary and Supporters 

This past Monday May 28, 2018 was celebrated across the 
nation as Memorial Day a day to remember our fallen 
Comrades it is a day that is of significance to members of the 
Veterans of Foreign Wars. Many of those we honor and 
remember came from these ranks. I hope that you were able 
to attend or participate in one of the many ceremonies 
commemorating that day and you gave pause for at least a 
moment to remember a Comrade, Friend or Loved One.  

I received an email although 2nd hand concerning the efforts of members of Run for 
The Wall at the National Memorial Wall and it was in the form of an entry to a 
diary. It exemplifies the reverence and emotion this day holds for all of us. I’ll ask 
Biker Gunny aka James Gregory to share it with us on our Facebook page. 

My thanks to all who helped us in honoring this day. 

We finally have a parking layout for the Post and we’ll post it for your 
comments.  The spaces are typically 8.5’ wide (standard is 9,0’) x 18.0 long with 
adequate room to back out. Share your comments with Gerry we need to get 
started. 
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We are currently 2 members shy of being 100% in membership thanks to the 
efforts of Harvey and John if we make it that’ll be two in a row.  Pretty dang 
good!!!    PS: and Joyce!    
 
God Bless America and the VFW 

Jim 

 

MADAM PRESIDENT’S COMMENTS: 

Congratulations to the Auxiliary Officers installed by District President Beth Tufts 
on May 10.  Many thanks and best wishes to Judy Spencer for her service as our 
Auxiliary President the past two years.  A big thank you as well to our members 
willing to serve as Officers and Committee Chairs for the coming year.  
  
Congratulations as well to the new Post Board installed by District Commander 
Ted Tufts.  We look forward to the joint celebration to be held on June 22 at our 
Post. 
  
The first meeting of the new Auxiliary Board and members will be Thursday, June 
14 at 7:00 at the Post.  Please join us to begin our new year of working to provide 
support to our Veterans.  The Board welcomes all suggestions and ideas and have 
many committees that need support. 
  
Thanks to everyone who came out to Pizza Night on May 18 and appreciate 
accepting the short change of menu notice due to Greg being under the 
weather.  We are so glad Greg is feeling better and will provide his Famous 
Chicken by Greg on Friday, July 20. 
  
On Friday, June 15, Tim McCaughey will be providing a Spaghetti Dinner.  Hope 
everyone can join us.  
  
Joyce Simmons  
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